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eba, Inc. 351 Hudson Avenue Albany NY 12210

May 17, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter to recommend Mike McCrae. I organized both the Larkfest and Art on
Lark Family areas and stage for the past 12 years, for the Lark Street BID. Mike McCrae
has worked for the Larkfest Family Stage as a performer and the Family Creative Zone
as a teacher for many years. He also worked as a teacher in Creative Chaos during Art on
Lark.

Mike is very responsible, safe, audience pleasing and reliable. He is completely family
friendly and everyone loves his act.

He has never been late, is always ready to perform on time and I will hire him again.
He will be an asset to any function where juggling is “the thing”.

Sincerely,

Dot B

Maude Baum
Artistic Director



